
Pictures of a build-up of rainwater outside 94 & 92 Agamemnon Road after approx. 2 hours of heavy 

rain on the 17th June 2020.  A build-up of rainwater also regularly occurs at the front of 60 & 62 

Agamemnon Road and it is no longer able to drain away naturally on the north side of Agamemnon 

Road..  

 

 



 


